
From the Principal - Mrs Maraga      13 December 2017 
 

Semester 2 Reports for Semester 2 2017 

The semester two reports were sent home on Monday 11 December. These reports provided information about your 

child’s progress over the last two terms. If you would like to speak to your child’s teacher about the report please   

contact them. 

 

Classes 2018  

Next year the students from Years 1 to 6 will commence school on Tuesday 30 January 2018. As in previous years we 

will place the students into temporary classes until we know exactly how many students are attending Regentville PS. 

Once we have determined exact numbers we will inform you and the students of their permanent class placement for 

2018.  

 

We will be welcoming many new families to our school community next year as well as farewelling our large Year 6 

Group this year. I know that as always, the new parents and students will be warmly welcomed to our school by all. 

 

Kindergarten 2018  

The first day of school for our Kindergarten students at Regentville will be Thursday 1 February 2018. It will be an 

exciting time for them and their families as they commence their formal education at ‘big school’. The wonderful P&C 

will be providing their now traditional “Tea and Tissues” in the hall for all parents. All parents are invited to come 

along for a cuppa and a chat after their children have joined their class.  

 

Thank you to helpers  

A school this size, with all that is happening, cannot function without the support and at times, help from parents and 

grandparents. Today the staff provided a morning tea as a way of saying thank you to the many helpers this year. It 

was lovely to share a special event with many of the people who have helped this year in many different ways. Your 

time and efforts is very much appreciated by all.  

  

We say farewell to some of our wonderful teachers 

We wish Mrs Tomasko, Mrs Jones and Mrs Warne happiness as they leave our school to welcome beautiful babies 

into their families. 

 

Mrs Penellum, Miss Jacka and Mr Scott will leave our school to take up new positions in 2018. Each of these  

teachers has contributed much to our school and we are very thankful for the years they have worked at our school. 

We wish them continued success in their new schools next year. 

 

Mrs Garland and Ms Simpson will be leaving us at the end of the year as they begin their retirement. Mrs Garland 

and Ms Simpson are very much loved teachers at Regentville. They have touched the lives of many of our students 

sitting here today. They have contributed so much to educating young people in our schools. We wish them well as 

they pursue other interests in the years to come and thank them for their immense contributions to Regentville over the 

years. 

 

Happy holidays  

The last day for students this year is Friday 15 December. 
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Please support those in need at Christmas 

by providing something for the 
Giving Tree 

 
 

 

 

 

Donations can be placed in class collection 

boxes or directly under the Giving Tree in 

the office up until Friday 15th December. 

 

Thank you for your kind donations! 



The Spirit of Giving 
Each year Regentville helps charities that support families 

facing hardship over Christmas. We have allocated each 

stage ideas of items to bring for the ‘Giving Tree’ to ensure a 

variety of gifts are available. 

If you choose to support this worthwhile cause you can bring in 

one (or as many items as you like) to place in your classroom 

collection box. These items will be combined and sent to families in our local 

community who are in need. 

The SRC will be collecting items in the classroom from now until Friday 15th 

December. Of course, you can place donations directly under the ‘Giving Tree’ which 

can be found in the office. 

We thank you in advance for your generosity. 

The SRC 

Here are some ideas 

 

Kindergarten and Teachers - Please bring special gifts  

Examples for kids include pencils, crayons, paper, colouring books, stickers, skipping ropes, 

books, bubbles, bubble bath, small toys ….. 

Examples for adults include hand creams, scented candles, books, vouchers……. 

Year 1 and 2 - Please bring food items (non-perishable) 

Examples include canned food, coffee, tea, pasta, long life milk, spreads (jam, vegemite etc), 

pasta, sauces, cake mixes, oil, Christmas food items…. 

Year 3 and 4 - Please bring toiletry items / household items 

Examples include toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo, conditioner, soap, deodorant, 

sunscreen, garbage bags, washing up detergent, gloves, bug repellent, soap on tap….. 

Year 5 and 6 Please bring food items (non-perishable) 

Examples include canned food, coffee, tea, pasta, long life milk, spreads (jam, vegemite etc), 

pasta, sauces, cake mixes, oil, Christmas food items…. 





This is a reminder regarding students who need to re-apply for School Student Transport Scheme 

(SSTS) travel in 2018 

 Students who hold an School Student Transport Scheme entitlement and are changing grade bands 

i.e. going from year 2 to 3 or year 6 to 7 and changing school, and students whose entitlement was 

approved under a medical condition, should have received notification by email or post informing 

them of the pending expiry of their entitlement. Term Buss Pass holders will have also  

received notification. 

Students enquiring about a pending cancellation should be advised to go online to  

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails to update their details or apply for next year’s 

entitlement. Students changing residential address will also need to go online to update their  

information. 

 Applications need to be submitted before 31 December 2017 to ensure students’ entitlements are 

updated and their current card is not cancelled. If their application is submitted after 31 December 

2017, the system will automatically cancel their card and a new one will need to be issued. 

 Students who do not need to re-apply: 

Students who are changing grade band and are remaining at the same school and same residential 

address will not receive notification and do not need to reapply. The system now automatically  

validates a student’s on-going eligibility if they’re at the same school and going from infants to  

primary or primary to secondary. Where a student meets the new eligibility the system will  

automatically update their entitlement and card. 

 Students in the Opal network applying for an SSTS or Term Bus Pass entitlement for the first time will 

receive their card at their nominated postal address.  Cards will be mailed out during the 3
rd

 week of 

January 2018. 

 Students residing in Rural and Regional (R&R) areas should receive their new travel pass at the  

commencement of the new school year in 2018. Note: some R&R operators do not issue travel  

passes. Students should check with their operator for more information. 

 

  

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails

















